
VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CITY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING ON THE TENTATIVE 

2020/2021 BUDGET OF THE VILLAGE OF JOHNSON CITY 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the tentative budget of the Village of Johnson City for the 
fiscal year beginning June 1, 2020 has been completed and filed in the office of the Village 
Clerk of the Village of Johnson City, 243 Main Street, Johnson City, NY. 
 
TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that in accordance with an Emergency Order of the Governor of the 

State of New York, notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at a special meeting 

of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Johnson City on the 15th day of April, 2020 at 7:35 p.m., 

or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard, via Zoom Video Conference (details for how to 

access will be posted on the Village Website and below): 

 

Meeting Link:  https://zoom.us/j/816957394 

Meeting ID:  816 957 394 

Dial in phone number:  1-646-558-8656 

 

At such hearing, any person may be heard in favor of or against the tentative budget as 
compiled, or for or against any item or items therein contained. The following are the 
proposed salaries of certain Village Officers for the year 2020/2021: 
 

Mayor   $12,000 per year 
Trustee s (4)  $5,000 each per year 

 
The Exemption Report for the Village as required by Section 258 of the Laws of 2008 is 
attached to the tentative budget. 
 
Persons with disabilities who require assistance in attending said public hearing, or in 
furnishing comments and suggestions, should contact the undersigned to request such 
assistance. Communications in writing in relation thereto may be filed with the Village Board 
or at such public hearing. 
 
Dated: April 1, 2020    CINDY KENNERUP 

      Village Clerk/Treasurer 

https://zoom.us/j/816957394

